
 
 January 2017 Newsletter 

YTD AS OF DECEMBER 31, 2016                                                                          
INCOMING/OUTGOING FOOD TOTALS: 

Total food purchased at Feeding America:                             118,933                    
Total food gleaned/donated:                                                 2,730,002 
TOTAL INCOMING FOOD:                                                  2,848,935 
 

Gleaned food we donated to other ministries:                      1,410,346 
 

2016 CLIENT TOTALS AND VISITS: 
Family visits:               6960 
Families served:           765 

 

Office Hours:  
 

Mon       9:00 am  -  2:00 pm 

Tues       9:00 am  -  2:00 pm 

Wed       9:00 am  -  2:00 pm 

Thurs     9:00 am  -  2:00 pm 

Pantry Hours: 
 

Mon        2:00 pm  -  5:30 pm 

Tues       10:30 am  -  1:30 pm 

Wed       10:00 am  -  2:00 pm 

Sat          9:00 am  -  11:30 am 

(2nd only)  

8306 Byron Center Ave, 

Byron Center, MI 49315   

Phone # 616.583.4080  

www.buistcac.org 

Praise God from 

whom all blessings 

flow! 

Food and general merchandise product donations have increased over the 
past three years.  We have been blessed by God again in 2016.   
Total incoming product: 
 

Year:        Total pounds:          Used at BCAC           To other ministries 
2014               2,423,000                 1,371,000                        1,052,000 
2015               2,663,000                 1.391,000                        1,271,000 
2016               2,848,935                 1,438,579                        1,410,346 
 

The food we receive is valued at $2.17 per pound by the federal             
government.  This puts the value of the food we distributed in 2016 at just 
over $6,182,000.  Yes, that is over $6 million dollars of product of which   
approximately one half was shared with other ministries! 
 

In the past three years we distributed over $17 million dollars of product to   
families in need. We also receive clothing donations valued at approximately 
$200,000 per year. 
 

Our donations are  shared with families and individuals in Byron Township,  
but we also distribute product to over 25 ministries in the surrounding    
communities.  Not only Wyoming, Dorr, Hamilton, Rockford, Grand Rapids, 
and Hastings, but also Battle Creek, Kalamazoo and as far as Kentucky! 
Approximately five times a year we travel to The Four Square Gospel 
Church in Line Fork, Kentucky. A team of truck drivers delivers about 
120,000 pounds of food, clothing, furniture and appliances to Kentucky  

every yearΦ 
 

We are also blessed by the many volunteers that serve at the BCAC.  On     
average we have about 15 volunteers working per day, totaling over 350 
hours per week. 
 

A big thank you to everyone who donates product, clothing, volunteer hours 
and funds to the BCAC!  We could not do what we do without the support 
and partnerships from the community.   
 

We look forward in anticipation to what God has planned for us in 2017.  As 
we move forward in obedience may Godôs blessings continue to flow. 
 

Larry Buist 
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òYou crown the year with your bounty, and your carts overflow 

with abundanceó Psalm 65:11 

 

We had a wonderful time at our Christmas party this past December,            

celebrating the birth of Jesus, and celebrating our volunteers who serve       
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We were blessed by about 20 employees from 

Disher, a company in Zeeland, on Martin     

Luther King Day! They volunteered at the 

BCAC and at our 74 th .   Street warehouse. Wow, 

a lot of work was accomplished, thank you       

to all!  


